
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Check here and indicate any address changes below.  

 ««Missing merge field»» 

 ««Missing merge field»» 

 ««Missing merge field»» 

 ««Missing merge field»» ««Missing merge field»»  

Children and/or Pastors currently supporting:  ««Missing merge 
field»» 

Children: ««Missing merge field»» 

Pastor:  ««Missing merge field»» 

Monthly commitment: ««Missing merge field»» 

Monthly commitment Due: ««Missing merge field»» 

Additional Giving: 
Birthday    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Christmas Fund 2017 . . . . .  . .  $______________ 

Trailer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Mosquito Nets . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Other . . . ________________________  $______________ 

Total additional giving:               $______________ 

           Total donation =      $______________ 

Last Donation: ««Missing merge field»» 

Gifts received by July 10, 2017 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda 

       Your child/pastor’s name/# 

        c/o Fred Tumwebaze  

        Rescue African Children 

        PO Box 804      

        Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 

   REACH Contact Information: 

Fred Tumwebaze 

PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda—Africa 

rescue_children@yahoo.com 

Please fill out the information below and return it along with your payment in the envelope provided. 

Rescue African Children 
July 2017 

 I can no longer support my child and/or pastor 

I want to be an “Email Sponsor” (all reminders and newsletters via email) 

New phone # or Email address ________________________________ 

REACH Team USA: 

Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 

Roseville, CA  95661 

Heily@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Write your child/pastor at:  

Hello Friends, 
I send my greetings to you all. We are 
really happy, ‘our Academic year 
2017, term II begun officially on May 
22nd, 2017, we are now in our third 
week at School with our Children. 
Each academic year has three terms. 
This term begun on May 22nd, 2017 
and it will end on August 25th. The 
good thing is that, “all our children 
since it is our custom to give to them 
Scholastic materials, were in position 
to receive their Scholastic materials.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
EXTRA CARE! 

We are so glad to pass our many 
thanks to each one of you, ‘thank you 
for your continuous support, spiritual-
ly and physically. Indeed, this year had 
some challenges like hiked food prices, 
but thanks be to God for the provision 
He has made through you all.  

NATHAN MWEKWATE 

UG/816 

We wish to share with you the good 
news of one of our sponsored children 
called Nathan Mwekwate, a sixteen 
year young boy, born in April 12th, 
2001. He has two brothers, and five 
sisters, he is the sixth born in his fami-
ly, currently in form one (senior one) 
at Buwenge High School. He studied 
at Omega School right from Nursery 
until he graduated to Secondary 
School.  
He comes from a peasant family of 
Bagalya Steven and Kuguminkiliza 
Rebecca, residing near the small town 
of Buwenge.  He dreams one day to be 
a strong Mechanical Engineer. We all 
wish this young man success in all his 
dreams but we were dismayed when an 
unknown evil person dropped poison 
in their household water.  Little did 
they know that the water they were 
using to prepare family food was poi-
soned.  When the time for eating 
came, the entire family ate.  Nathan 
and sister were rushed to the hospital 
in serious condition. 
Physicians gave the entire family treat-
ment but Nathan Mwekwate stayed 
longer in the hospital because his 
health was seriously affected. The good 
news is that, “one day he walked out 
of the hospital bed, a healthy man, 
and when he visited Rescue African 

Children Field Office recently to get 
his scholastic materials, the social 
worker asked him what he wished to 
share with his sponsors. This is what 
he said with a big smile, “I thank my 
sponsors for the working prayers be-
cause the evil person wanted to keep 
me in a state of suffering more so to 
destroy me.  But, my good news to my 
sponsor is that I have thoroughly en-
joyed my sponsors prayers and God 
did put a hedge of protection for me 
and my family and we are set free 
from the hospital beds fully protect-
ed.” You can now see, this young man 
was properly affected and believes in 
the powers of prayers! 
 

Then Nathan Mwekwate received his 
scholastic materials and paid a visit to 
his former School Omega. Each per-
son who had a glance at him glorified 
God for His healing power 
Praise God!  


